
 

   

Dear Parents: 

 

We are so excited to welcome our preschool families back to in-person learning for the 2021-2022 School Year!  

- Current students may enroll beginning Monday, March 8, 2021.  

- Open enrollment begins on Tuesday, March 23, 2021.  

NEW ENROLLMENT PROCESS THIS YEAR! We will capture your enrollment information through your KidCheck account. 

To enroll your preschooler(s), please complete the following easy steps:  

 

STEP 1: Visit the website and select “Create Your KidCheck Account” here: https://tinyurl.com/2c925wt6  

or download the KidCheck Mobile App to create your account here: https://tinyurl.com/2ztwthtm  

 

STEP 2: Register for the 2021-2022 School Year using KidCheck through this link: https://tinyurl.com/47a7zjur  

Please note: The online registration form shows that the event price is free. That is because we cannot accept 

payment online at this time. The enrollment fee is $120 and can be submitted after online registration. 

 

STEP 3: Submit the $120 Enrollment Fee. This non-refundable registration fee is required to secure your child’s 

placement. This fee covers the costs of supplies for the entire school year. Payments may be delivered in-person 

on Open Enrollment Day (March 23, location and time TBD). If you choose to mail your payment, send to:  

 

Keller Christian School 

205 Elm Street 

Keller, TX  76248.  

 

It’s that easy! Throughout the school year, you will use your KidCheck App to check-in with us from your own phone – no 

waiting in line, no check-in station! Just as a reminder, our school days are Tuesdays and Thursdays from 8:30 AM to 

2:00 AM for two-, three-, and four-year-olds. Three-year-olds and older must be fully toilet trained. Tuition is $185 per 

month. If you would like information about financial assistance, please email me at krisitina.weaver@kellercofc.org.   

 

Every child enrolled in KCS must have completed all immunizations required for his/her age by the date of admission. 

We will not accept immunization waivers. A copy of the immunization record must be on file in our office. 

 

We can’t wait to see you in 2021-2022! It is going to be a great year!  

 

Cheerfully in Christ,  

 

 

 

Kristy Weaver 

School Director 
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